

December 12, 1995

Mr. Ray Smith
Deputy Oil & Gas Inspector
Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Dept.
Oil Conservation Division
811 S. First St.
Artesia, New Mexico 88210-2834

Dear Mr. Smith:

Have your letter of December 2, 1995.

I spent three days of this past week in New Mexico reviewing operations and I am leaving this afternoon to spend the balance of this week on location.

After this review, I will be in a position to let you know what will be done with regard to these wells.

Sincerely,

THE HARLOW CORPORATION

W. V. Harlow, Jr.

WVII: ab